
TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
August 22, 2005 

 
An open and public hearing, posted pursuant to the open meetings law, was held 
on Monday, August 22, 2005, at 7:00 pm in the Town of Sharpsburg at the Bridges 
Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following:  Wendell Staley, Mayor; Larry Hyde, Council 
Member; Stan Parten, , Council Member; Derrick McElwaney,  Council Member; 
Robin Spradlin, Town Administrator; Donna Camp, Town Clerk, David Winkle 
and Jon Kendall, Town Attorneys.  Council Member Cole was absent.  
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive public input and comments on 
the proposed Zoning Ordinance, Zoning Map Ordinance, Stream Buffer 
Ordinance, Illicit Discharge and Illegal Connection Ordinance, Post Development 
Stormwater Management Ordinance and the Soil Erosion and Sedimentation 
Control Ordinance. 
 
The Mayor opened the meeting by welcoming the citizens in attendance and 
explaining the purpose of the meeting.   
 
The Mayor asked the public and Council for comments.   
 
 Leroy Johnson (on behalf of his wife), Turin – pleased with the changes 

and the zoning of his wife’s property. 
 Herb Bridges, Sharpsburg – concerned about his property and the 

proposed zoning district it is being changed to.  He will come by Town 
Hall to view the current and proposed zoning maps. 

 
There was no official action taken and the Public Hearing was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Donna M. Camp 
Town Clerk 


